
To the members of the House Municipal Government and Housing Committee, 
 
I am for bill H 7060. 
 
The delicate ecosystem, natural wildlife and decades established public recreational enjoyment of 
Sapowet Marsh needs to be protected from commercial endeavours. If private businesses are allowed 
to establish in and around the Sapowet Cove the managerial authority of the Sapowet wildlife 
management will be negated; solely for the purpose of individual economic development.  
 
The Seapowet waters are invaluable to the public and our diverse biosphere. 
 
Thank you, 
Stephanie Beebe 
 
"Nature is not a place to visit, it is home." –Gary Snyder 
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